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Dear Parent/Carer 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. I’m writing this having just left a Warriozs dance session in KS2. The 
children were really getting into their hip-hop / street dance! 
 
Little Princess Trust 
I would like to say a well done to Demi P who has provided the following report and pictures. 

 
 
Sam Learning – KS1 and KS2 
SAM Learning is a revision, web based resource which can be accessed from home as well as from school. 
Pupils just need to enter our Centre ID which is SG2AJ and then their User ID which is DOB and 2 initials. So 
for example: David Jones born on 1st August 1995 would log in as 010895DJ. Their password is just a repeat 
of their User ID.  Children in Years 1 and 2 can work on the KS1 materials or challenge themselves 
with KS2! Pupils in Years 3 – 6 can work on the KS2 materials! 
 
Class Photos 
Class photos need to be returned back to the school by Monday 6 March. We have just been informed that 
some of the proofs are missing the ‘reference number’ and ‘password’. If you are planning to order on-line, 
please see listed below your child’s class. 
 
  Reference Password 
Nursery AM 747638 6462 
Nursery PM 747639 7635 
Sunshines 747641 5BE0 
Rainbows 747640 F152 
Class 3 747631 02BA 
Class 4 747632 1096 
Class 5 747633 9105 
Class 6 747634 08E5     
Class 7 747635 D7EC 
Class 8 747636 A15E 
Class 9 747637 7762 
Class 10  747626 7FA3 
Class 11 747627 47F1 
Class 12 747628 79CD 
Class 13 747629 EA86 
Class 14 747630 4CD0 
 
Cheerleaders 747620 8836 
Football 747621 03C5 
Girls Football 747622 560F 
Netball  747623 67BD 
 
 

  

During the half-term I had my 1st haircut. Before this I decided 
I wanted to donate my hair to the Little Princess Trust Charity. 
This charity makes wigs for children who have lost their hair 
to cancer.  In total I have raised over £300 and donated 19 
inches of my hair. 
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Swimming – Year 3  
Just to let you know that the second half-term payment of £24.00 is now due (Lessons are £4.00 a week). 
Thank you if you have already paid. Payments can be made through Schoolcomms. Thank you. 
 

 World Book Day – Thursday 2 March  
We hope that as many children as possible will come to school next Thursday dressed as their favourite book 
character.  I know the staff are looking forward to this opportunity too. 
 

 Level 2 Cycle Training - week beginning Monday 6 March  
Y5 & 6 pupils taking part in this training must leave their bicycles padlocked in the cycle shed first thing on 
Monday 6 March. Payment of £25 is due now if you haven’t already done so. 
 

Up-coming dates   
Parent Consultation letters will be going out on 10 March (Parents evenings 27 and 28 March). 
We will be holding our decorated egg competition on 24 March with egg rolling day being 27 March.  
(More information to follow!) 
The children will be enjoying a production of “Twist in Time” (based on Tom’s Mid-Night Garden) by M&M 
Theatre Productions on 16 March, this is being fully funded by the school.   
Comic Relief Nose Day 23 March  (More information to follow!) 
 

 Friends of Ashtree – Disco  
Look forward to seeing children on Friday 3 March. 
 
Finally, I have thoroughly enjoyed Reception’s tooth paste investigation, my thanks to Miss Sinnott for putting 
up with me when I was contributing different tube sizes for the children to estimate. Also following an 
excellent piece of diary writing by Bobby and Oliver in Rainbows I have finally been able to, legitimately, bring 
my Jedi Lightsaber to school! 

 
 

Attendance Cup   
The winner for this week is Class 4 with 100% 
 

Dinnertime Behaviour Awards    Effort Cup    
The winners for this week are Rainbows & Class 9  Congratulations to Gwendalynne S. from Year  2    
 
         
 

 

E. Kirwan

   

 
 


